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i Mr Lee Wilson
Lisa Cocke

Dear Parent/Carer,

It was lovely to meet all of you for a discussion about your child’s progress following the
October half term. | hope you were as pleased with their progress as we are!

Morning Drop Off

The children are doing incredibly well now with entering the setting confidently in the
morning. Routines are becoming embedded and they know exactly what to do once they
enter the classroom. In order to continue to develop their independence, we would like to
remind parents/carers that children should be dropped off at the door unless prearranged
with myself.

In order to reduce lost learning time for the children, if you have anything you would like to
discuss, | may recommend it is best for us to arrange to do so at an alternative time. The
staff in the office will be more than happy to help you arrange a meeting or call back.

PE Days

I would like to remind everyone that our PE day is Tuesday and this will be an indoor session.
However, occasionally the timetable may change which can mean that we cannot access the
hall. Due to this, | would recommend that children have some warmer kit options with them
in their bags just in case we do have to go outside. At the beginning of the year, we
suggested it would be a good idea for kit to stay in school all week. However, now that
children are wearing warmer coats, the cloakroom is becoming very overcrowded. Can |
take this opportunity to ask that PE kits come into school on Tuesday and go home with the
children in the afternoon, just to give them a bit more space on their pegs.

Twitter

Our class twitter is now up and running! We can be followed @OPAK_RLD - in line with
Safeguarding policy, we will need the twitter handles of all family members wanting to follow
the profile. If you are unsure if we have your details, please contact the school office who can
check and update your information. We cannot wait to share our learning with you!

We thank you for your continued support.

Best Wishes,

Miss L Dalby
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